

Head Teacher: Mr. P Newby

13th June 2025

Dear Parents,

As part of our aim to provide an enriching science curriculum, we have arranged for the **Animal Man** to visit school on **Friday 27**th **June**. As part of his visit, the children will see an interactive animal presentation, which will embed and extend scientific knowledge and engage them with stories and fun facts.

The selection of animals that will visit us will range from tarantulas, mini beasts, snakes, lizards, coatis (tree bears), Raccoon Dog, kinkajou (Honey Bear), Giant European Rabbits, African Pygmy hedgehogs, tenrecs, skunks and owls. The present will last for approximately one hour and will be very interactive as animals can be held, if your child wishes to do so.

This is a rare and excellent opportunity for your children to get closer to animals they may have never seen before and for them to learn more about animals around the world and our responsibility to maintain the environment to look after these creatures.

To support the visit, we are asking for a contribution of £3.00 per child, which will appear on ParentPay. Please complete the consent and pay the balance on ParentPay by Thursday 26th June.

Please note your child will not be able to take part if you do not consent.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Batham SENCO & Senior Leader



















